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personal work done by 
the individual members and the work accomplished by the member» 
collectively as a Chapter. As it is impossible to make a definite 
report of the former, it is of the latter that we wish to speak. The 
most important thing done has been the formation of a Bible-class for 
young men whichJias met in the School-house every Monday even­
ing during the VVjBter. Mr. Woodroofe, of Wyeliff'e College, one of 

members, has at great personal inconvenience, taught the class 
which has been of a very interesting character, ami has consisted in 
part of very profitable discussion on biblical subjects.

In an age when attacks are being made on the Bible from all sides 
and even from within the fold of the Christian Church itself, it is an
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The course of sermons specially to young men which was so success­
fully inaugurated last year is being repeated this year. Dean Car­
michael, of Montreal, preached the first, on the first Sunday in 
December ; the Bishop of Algoma the second on the first Sunday in 
January ; and the Rev. G. Usborne Troop, Rector of St. Martin’s 
Church, Montreal, the third, on the second Sunday in February. 
On each occasion the Cathedral was crowded to the doors, a large 
proportion of those present being young men. There will probably 
he two more sermons in the course, one by the Rector and the other 
by Bishop Garrett, on the 22nd of May.

The Chapter held two open meetings this season, at one of which 
the Rector gave an address on “ The Greatest Book in the World,” 
and at the other Messrs. !.. H. Baldwin and T. R. Clougher, of Grace 
Church, gave addresses on “ Manly Christianity.” These meetings 
were both interesting and satisfactory.

Other methods of work have also been carried out, such as hotel 
visiting, Esplanade work and visiting of young men at their homes 
and boarding-houses, and it is hoped that in the warmer weather 

work may be done among the men employed on the vessels at 
the harbour.

We cannot conclude this report without alluding to the Conven­
tion of the Canadian Brotherhood held in this city in February last. 
It was gratifying to notice so many of our congregation attending and 
taking an interest in this Convention ; it is one that will not soon be 
forgotten. What could be a more encouraging and impressive sight 
than to see so many young men gathered together from all parts pf 
the Dominion and met there for one purpose and with one object in 
view—The spread of the M,aster’s Kingdom.

The work of the Chapter for the year has been steady and unob­
trusive, but on that very account, we have reason to hope, more 
lasting and effective.
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